
BOTTOM LINE

Love is a muscle. Exercise it now, so you’ll be ready later. 

If you were to have dinner with 
your favorite actor or recording 
artist, what would you remind 
yourself not to do or say that you 
typically do or say?

Would you say dating prepares 
people for great relationships? 
Why or why not?

We all live our lives at our own 
pace. But in a relationship, how 
do you make sure you’re not 
forcing your own pace on the 
other person?

Have you ever thought of 
kindness as a weakness? Do you 
agree that a lack of kindness 
indicates a lack of self-control? 
Why or why not? 

If a promise (a vow) isn’t a 
substitute for preparation, what 
can you do—beginning today—to 
prepare yourself to be successful 
relationally?

01

02

03

© 2020 Your Move with Andy Stanley. All rights reserved. 501(c)(3)

QUESTIONS NOTES
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The idea of finding love is often more exciting than actually preparing for it. But could our 
preparation be the very thing that helps us win the relationship we’ve always wanted?

SERIES: LOVE, DATES & HEARTBREAKS
Episode 2: “The Fine Print”
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Discover something new? Have any epiphanies? Tweet your story and tag us @YourMove.


